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  POST 1026   

 Sept     Newsletter   2014  

 
O fficer  Insta l lat io n , June 22

nd
 2014  

 
 

Upcoming events/activities:  

 

-Next  Monthôs Legionnaires meeting will be held on 

October  7 th , at 7:30pm  

-Veterans  Day Ceremony 11/11 at 11am  at the 

Woodstock Cemetery  

 

http://www.woodstockamericanlegionpost1026.org/
http://www.woodstockamericanlegionpost1026.org/
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   SAL/Auxiliary News:     
 

 

SAL News :   

 

On the Move  
 

Co m m ander : Shea Co cks  

1
st

 Vice Commander: Dan Gordon  

2
nd

 Vice Commander: Wayne Rice  

3
rd

 Vice  Commander: G av i n  Co c k s  

Adjutant: Chris staiger  

Chaplain: R a n d y  Sm i t h  

Treasurer: Kurt Hansen  

Historian: Tad Earley  

Sgt. at Arms: Jack Blackman  

A d v i s o r :  D o n a l d  R i c e  
 

Congratulations Officers  
 

 

-  The next Sons of the American Legion (SAL) meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday October  1 4 th , 2014 . 

SAL information provided by Chris Staiger and/or Kurt Hansen and/or Jack Blackman 
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Auxiliary New s :  

 

 
On the Move  

 

Presiden t: Laurie Staiger  

Vice President : Rita Mooers  

Secretary: Lynn Sehwerert  

Chaplain: Erin Moran  

Treas /mb rshp : Jackie Earley  

Sgt. at arms: Dorry Hagedorn  

 
Congratulations Officers  

 
 

 

-  Th e next Auxiliary meeting is sche duled for Wednesday 
October  8 th  2014 . 
-  Th e Au x i l iar y  w i l l  b e d ed icat in g  t h e Gr av er  Mem or ia l  
Ben ch  on  Veterans  Day  ( 1 1 / 1 1 )  a t  1 :0 0 pm . 
 
 

Laurie Staiger  
Auxiliary Pres ident  

 
If anyone is interested in helping out or joini ng the Auxiliary please contact Laurie Staiger 

lstaiger@hvc.rr.com  
Auxiliary information provided by President Laurie Staiger 

mailto:lstaiger@hvc.rr.com
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Communications  

Corner :  

 
 

The Memorial Day Parade  was truly a great accomplishment  for 
our Post and our Town  this year . I  would like to personally thank 

all of you that helped make it a wonderful success. Itôs a great 
feeling to know that we can pull together as a Post family and put 

on a great Parade and Memorial Ceremony to honor those who 
gave their lives for our freedom.  

Bi l l y  Sm i t h  stood proud among us a s this yearôs Parade 
Marshall . Thank You Billy for your service to our Country . 

  
In other Post news, on June 22 nd  I had the honor and privilege  of 

installing our O ffic ers for this yearôs Officer I nstallation  and 
dinner. It was a night of tr adition, pride and fun as each O fficer 
was sworn into office reaffirming their allegiance to our Country 

and Post. Following the ceremony was a delicious dinner  and 
dessert hosted at the Reservoir Inn .  It was a great evening , 

thank you to all that attended !  
 

Legionnaire Reminder: Annual membership dues for 2015 have 
increased to $33.00. You may receive a dues renewal notice for the 
amount of $28.50 from American Legion Dept. of NY. Please disregard 
that amount and remit $33.00 for your annual dues. This problem has 
been corrected however not in time for the first mailing of renewal 
notices from the State. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. For any questions please contact Membership Chairman, Bruce 
Eckert at (845) 679-7510 or e-mail eckert_bruce027@yahoo.com 
 

    

Donny Haberski  
1

st
 Vice Commander/  

Communications director          

mailto:eckert_bruce027@yahoo.com
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Co m m ander :  Kevin Ryan  
1 st

 Vice Cm dr :  Don Haberski Jr.  

2 nd
 Vice Cm dr :  Don Haberski S r.  

Ad ju tan t :  Don Rice  

Fin an ce :  Walter Bollenbach  

Chaplain :  Kevin Verpent  

Sgt .  at  Arm s :  Lanning Steitz  

Service :  Rick Haberski  

Trustee:  Terry Breitenstein (3 years)  

Trustee :  George Hucker (2 years)  

Trustee / M em b e rsh i p :  Bruc e Eckert (2 years)  

Trustee :  Heath Tong (1 year )   

Trustee: James Hagedorn (1 y ear)  
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     In Memoriam       

 

 

It is with deep regret to announce the passing 

of Legionnaire James Thompson .  Jim passed 

away on Sunday May 25 th  2014 at his home. Jim 

was a long time member of our Post as well as a 

member of other community organiza tions in the 

Woodstock area such as th e VFW in Kingston and 

St. John the Evangelist Church in West Hurley.  

Jim truly believed in service to his country 

and proudly served in the US Air Force during the 

Korean conflict.   

After his military service he began a career as 

an IBM programmer and retired in 1991.   

 

Our hearts and pr ayers go out to the 

Thompson family . Jim will be missed.  
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Memorial Day 201 4  

 

 

 
 

 


